
 

 

It’s YOUR Voice, YOUR Process 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Notification of Upgrade to Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission 

Application Form Format 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17 Onerahtóka/April 2025) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission (KLC) wishes to 
advise the community that the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) has provided notification on April 
4, 2025, that all forms pertaining to Regulations Concerning Gaming Devices, Regulations concerning 
Poker Rooms and Regulations concerning Raffles have now been updated to be fillable. 
 
To view the full list of forms please go to the KGC website: 
http://gamingcommission.ca/land-based-gaming/forms/ 
 
For more information, please email: 
info@gamingcommission.ca  
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For information on the Regulation, please contact: 
Damian Whyte KGC Office/Compliance Manager 
www.gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation 
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